Please remember in your prayers:
Beth Boxall with a cataract appointment this week.
All those who have recently been bereaved.
Those who are lonely, depressed and sad.
Our conversations with the Baptist candidate for the vacancy.

Please send in your prayer requests and any news items to Margaret or Stuart.
Special Service 28" June

Most of our congregation are now joining together for our Zoom services. The instructions are
on the separate sheet (NB the meeting ID and password changes each week). Please try to join
us for the service by Zoom this Sunday 28t June as Rev Esther Mason our potential Baptist
candidate to become our minister here will be giving the reflection. After the service Esther will
be available to answer questions. Under Baptist guidelines, before there can be a church
meeting (possibly using Zoom) to make a decision on her candidacy, most members of the
congregation need to have met her and Esther will need to take another service for us.

Church Opening for Private Prayer and Reflection

We are planning for the church to be open for individuals (not groups) for private prayer and
reflection on Wednesdays from 10 am to 2 pm, starting on Wednesday 24" June. We have to
follow strict guidelines. This opening is for individuals, not for groups. It is for prayer and
reflection: please chat outside the building. NB You will need to use hand gel on entry and exit,
maintain social distancing, and bring any items you need for prayer (you may not use church
hymn books or other items). The chairs will not have arms and are distanced by 2m. You will
need to sign in and out. Also, do not plan to be able to use the toilets!

Volunteer stewards are needed to help Stella while the church is open. If you are willing to help
for some period between 10 am and 2 pm on Wednesdays, please would you contact Margaret,
Malcolm or Stella.

Request from Stella Voaden

Remember to have a go at writing your own faith journey and what led you to Christ Church.
Please send it to Stella’s work email: familieschristchurch@gmail.com

Following Governmental and Denominational advice:
All services and activities are cancelled until further notice.
Please contact us if you are in need of help.

Minister: Stuart Radford
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